
Loosely Row and Lacey Green
Horticultural Society

Alison Shreeve

October is a lovely month as the leaves change, the garden provides us with 
warming winter veg. Please keep your photographs coming, send them 
to horticultural.society@btconnect.com Don’t forget to enter the 
pumpkin competiton, there are some fun categories, visit www.laceygreen.
com/Sections/Horticultural_Society/PumpkinOnlineComp.pdf 
Happy gardening!!! 
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Nasturtiums doing well
Runner beans flowering and 
fruiting at the end of  September 

Beautiful NerineEarth Star Fungus on a footpath 
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Alison Shreeve

Eating apples Pears in abundance for the first time in 30 years! 
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Alison Shreeve

Herbatious clematis bought at our talk a couple of  years ago Sunflowers still looking good

Denise Cottis

The Aubergines just keep on coming



Still lots of  colour in the garden at this time of  year

Denise Cottis

Autumn flowers
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Squash and pumpkins 
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Kay and Simon Bolton

Dahlias still going strong
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Remember send in photos of  your garden to horticultural.society@btconnect.com
Don’t forget the pumpkin competition www.laceygreen.com/Sections/
Horticultural_Society/PumpkinOnlineComp.pdf

Horts committee members giving a hand cleaning to clear the pond on Kiln Lane
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